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This bill, if enacted, would create a very anti democratic situation in our state, 

creating obstacles to fair and efficient voting. Our current system has been shown to 

be fraud-free, accurate, and very easy for voters. It encourages rather than 

discourages us to vote. Do NOT change our current system! 


